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May 9th 2024. 
 

We have been awarded a grant of over £60k from the National 
Lottery Heritage Fund. 

 

We have a few more (smaller) grant applications still in progress, 
but if some or all of these come to fruition then we should soon 

reach our funding target for this project. 
 

This success with our NLHF application has made us very confident 
that bells will again ring out over the village in 2025! 

 

 


